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Honeywell

2 Corporate Center Drive
Melville, NY 11747
516-577-2000

CFS8DLLRS500 FCC COVER LETTER

Date: 08/20/2015

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you of our request for a Grant for our transceiver known as CFS8DLLRS500. The new transceiver
will be operated under Part 15.247.

Regards, W
/7

Mark Schmidt




